
 
 

 

23rd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Extra bonus green clicks  
 
As we are approaching the deadline to apply for our end of term trips, we are looking to support each 
and every student in trying to achieve the goal of 95% on ClassCharts.  As a result, from Monday 
27th November 2023 - Friday 2nd December 2023, we are offering students the opportunity to win bonus 
green clicks at the end of every day. 
 

If your child arrives to school and to all lessons on time, they will receive an extra 5 green clicks at the 
end of each day.  
 

Your child will also be awarded an extra 5 clicks at the end of the day if they do not receive any C1, C2 
or C3 clicks throughout the school day. 
 

In total, your child could accumulate an additional 50 green clicks in addition to the normal green clicks 
for every lesson.   
 
Students can still be awarded 4R clicks for contributing to our 4 Core Values of resilience, respect, 
relationships and responsibility, win departmental postcards and golden moments, be nominated for a 
positive phone call home and a student of the week. 
 
We thank you for your continued support in helping our students be the very best they can be. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cook  
Head of Y7 & Y8  
 
 
 
 
 


